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February 7, 2012

Chair: Rick Winterhalter

Clackamas County

Office of Sustainability

503-742-4466 To: The Honorable Representative Bill Kennemer, Co-Chair

rickweo.dackiman. or.us The Honorable Representative Chris Garrett, Co-Chair
Members of the House Business and Labor Committee

Past Chair: Lee Barrett
Eco-Logistics

203586773630 From: Rick Winterhalter, Board Chair

lee@bendtel.net

Secretary: Jesse Engum RE: HB 4142 - SUPPORT

City of Gresham

i The Association of Oregon Recyclers (AOR) is a not-for-profit coalition of

Jesse.Engum@ci.gresham.or.us T 0 : i .
individuals, governments, not-for-profit organizations and businesses committed

Treasurer: Joe Wonderlick to encouraging waste prevention and recycling in Oregon. AOR provides a forum

VUESICONIECH TSNS for organizations and individuals to come together to discuss, understand and

360-693-4912

o s connecinscon develop solutions to problems faced by recyclers in Oregon.

Markets: Chris Thomas Oregon’s expetience with paper recycling exemplifies the kind of stakeholder

?é;sgessin;;;mns engagement that has been needed to achieve stable and successful recycling

~hrisTh@WasteConnections.com programs. Over the past several years, changes in collection technologies anq
markets for recovered materials have raised issues that the recycling community

gislation: Scott Klag has been trying to address.

Metro

503-797-1665 . ) .

Scott.Klagg @oregonmetro.gov Issues addressed have included: how to educate residents aboyt what is recyclable
in order to reduce contamination; and developing "best practices" for operation of

;‘/’::tat:\‘/’lg’ ';’é'zhe"et . material recovery facilities in order improve the quality of materials delivered to

e n men . . . . . .

503-936-6036 paper mills. While these eff_orts continue, we recognize retaining strong local

mmetzler@wm.com markets for recovered materials offers many benefits to Oregonians.

Conference Chair: Alison Briggs Maintaining strong markets for in local paper mills for our recovered paper is

Resource Recycling important for many reasons: the mills provide good jobs; we can better ensure

5?3-4821;0_772@% | they, rather than off-shore mills, operate under sound environmental

alisonmbriggs mall.com . .
standards/controls; and also that the climate change benefits of local production

Membership: Pete Chism and reduced transportation begin to be recognized.

City of Portland . . . i .

503-892-7652 We believe HB 4142 is a good first step in addressing what is a complex and

Pete.Chism@portlandoregon.gov difficult set of problems. AOR will continue to work with our members and others

to develop ways to continually grow Oregon’s recycling economy.
Association of Oregon Recyclers P Y Ve g Y g Y

PO Box 13328 We urge the Committee to vote for HB 4142.
Portland, OR 97213-0328

Phone : 503-233-3056

Fax : 503-232-0272

info@aorr.org

http://www.aorr.or
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